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Wanneroo Road Widening  
Joondalup Drive to Flynn Drive 

Wanneroo Road / Joondalup Drive Interchange 
 
The Metropolitan Road Improvement Alliance (MRIA), on behalf of Main 
Roads, is delivering two projects in your area as part of a $2.3 billion 
package of road and rail infrastructure projects funded by the 
Commonwealth and State Governments. 

 
WANNEROO ROAD WIDENING – 
JOONDALUP DRIVE TO FLYNN DRIVE 

This $31 million project will see Wanneroo 
Road, between Joondalup Drive and Flynn 
Drive, widened from one lane to two lanes in 
both directions to alleviate current congestion 
and enhance road safety. 

The project will involve: 
• Construction of 3.2km of dual carriageway on 

Wanneroo Road within the road reserve 
• Intersection upgrades at Golf Links Drive and 

Carramar Drive  
• Noisewalls along the eastern side of 

Wanneroo Road between Joondalup Drive to 
north of Carramar Drive, Carramar 

• Drainage, retaining walls and landscaping 
• Construction will begin later this year and is 

anticipated to be completed in late 2018. 

Key project activities: 

• Detailed design for the project is underway. 
• A series of investigation works within the 

project area have commenced to inform the 
detailed design.  
– The work includes locating services, 

environmental investigations, testing the 
existing condition of the ground and 
surrounding area, and monitoring existing 
levels of traffic and noise.  

– Activity will continue intermittently until 
approximately the end of September 2017.  

– The majority of the work will take place 
during standard work hours (Monday-
Saturday, 7am-7pm). Some work may need 
to take place at night. Neighbouring 
residents will be notified in advance. 

  



 

  

 

A Construction Reference Group is being 
formed and nominations for community 
representatives on the group are invited (please 
see the enclosed information sheet to find out 
how you can get involved). 

• The project team will engage directly with 
residents and businesses adjacent to the 
project area regarding property access and 
noise walls later this month. 

WANNEROO ROAD / JOONDALUP DRIVE 
INTERCHANGE 

MRIA is undertaking planning and development 
for the Wanneroo Road / Joondalup Drive 
Interchange, which will include a grade 
separation with Joondalup Drive going over 
Wanneroo Road with two lanes in each 
direction.  

The project will significantly reduce delays and 
improve safety at the intersection, which is the 
sixth most congested in the Perth Metropolitan 
Area.  

This development work will enable Main Roads 
to undertake the procurement process and 
award a contract for design and construction in 
mid-2018. 

Key project activities: 

• A concept design for the project is being 
prepared.  

• A series of investigation works within the 
project area will begin in August 2017. These 
works to inform the concept design will 
continue intermittently until approximately the 
end of September 2017.  
– The work includes locating services, 

environmental investigations, testing the 
existing condition of the ground and 
surrounding area, and monitoring existing 
levels of traffic and noise. 

– The majority of the work will take place 
during standard work hours (Monday-
Saturday, 7am-7pm). Some work may need 
to take place at night, and neighbouring 
residents will be notified in advance. 

• A Community Liaison Group is being formed 
and nominations for community 
representatives on the group are invited 
(please see the enclosed information sheet to 
find out how you can get involved). 

• A Technical Working Group had been 
established with the City of Wanneroo and 
City of Joondalup. The group will assist in 
confirming project scope, examine the 
interface with adjacent planned road projects 
(e.g. modifications to the existing roundabout 
at Burns Beach Road and Joondalup Drive) 
and consider potential modifications to other 
local roads that will help address congestion 
on the approach to Wanneroo Road from the 
east and west of the interchange. 

• As part of the procurement process, Main 
Roads will advertise for Expressions of 
Interest from industry for a detailed design 
and construction contract at the end of 
August. 

 

 

For more information 
Visit the project pages on Main Roads’ website 
www.mainroads.wa.gov.au  

Phone Main Roads’ Customer Information 
Centre on 138 138 

Email enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au  

Subscribe for project update emails by emailing 
enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au  

 

 
 
 


